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TIMELY WARNING — BURGLARY (CONSTRUCTION TRAILER)

This information is being released in accordance with the federal Jeanne Clery Disclosure of Campus
Security Policy and Campus Crime Statistics Act. The Clery Act requires all colleges and universities that
participate in federal financial aid programs to keep and disclose information about crime on and near
their respective campuses, including timely warnings of crimes that may represent a threat to the safety
of students or employees.

Reported to Public Safety: Monday/7-01-19/ 7:38 AM
Day/Date/Time Occurred: Between Friday/6-28-19 /5:00 PM - Monday /7-20-19/7:30 AM

Incident Location: FORT LAUDERDALE-DAVIE CAMPUS: SW 36™ ST
Incident: A contractor working for NSU reported that their construction trailer was burglarized.

The Town of Davie Police Department and the NSU Public Safety Department are investigating
this reported crime.

Crime Prevention: Anyone with information on this incident should immediately call the Town
of Davie Police at 954-693-8200 or the NSU Public Safety Department at 954-262-8999.

Members of the campus community should take normal personal safety precautions such as
locking their rooms, even when home, walking with a friend or other known students, walking
in well-lit and well-travelled areas and reporting all suspicious persons and activity to NSU
Public Safety. The NSU Public Safety Department provides safety escorts on campus and can be
contacted 24/7 at 954-262-8999.

For additional valuable crime prevention information visit http://www.nova.edu/publicsafety

This Timely Warning was prepared and distributed by the Nova Southeastern University Public Safety
Department using information available as of 7-01-19 at 10:00 AM




